Southern L 3usiness Unit
Domestic Production

P.O. Box 552
Ma&athon Midland, TX 79702-0552
wrarion | Ol COmpany Telephone 915/682-1626

June 1, 2001

Bureau of Land Management
Attn: Mr. Gary Gourley
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

Dear Mr. Gourley,

It has come to my attention that I have filed completion forms for a well that had been
recompleted in the Atoka formation as being in the Indian Basin Morrow Gas Pool. I was
under the impression that the Atoka formation in the Indian Basin area was a part of the
Morrow reservoir. I called Tim Gum, District Manager of the Oil Conservation Division in
Artesia to confirm this, and He told me that the Atoka is not a part of the Morrow reservoir,
and that I needed to send in corrected completion forms. Attached you will find the
corrected completion form, 3160-4, for the Indian Hills Unit Well No. 6 Atoka completion

along with the corrected sundry notice and a copy of the sundry notice that was originally
sent in.

Please let me know if I need to turn in any other forms to get your records on this well
corrected. Thank you for your help and understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,

Ginny Larée
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